
It is with great pleasure that I can take this 
opportunity to introduce myself to you all at 
Rosewood Leederville, where I have been 
working for the past few weeks. My role as 
a General Manager Residential is that I am 
responsible for all aspects of care for both 
Rosewood sites – Leederville and West Perth. 
Ensuring the care, we provide to all our residents 
is the very best we can give. In these current 
times, this in itself is very challenging and 
influenced by factors which we find very difficult 
to control for example Covid-19. While we 
monitor constantly for this, as you are aware  
we have to be reactive to it and minimise the 
impact it has on our residents and staff.

I have been fortunate to have been working at 
Leederville and have met many of the family 
members, residents and visitors, while we 
recruited for our new Operations Manager.  
I am now pleased to announce John Bogoevski 
has been successful in his application and he 
has commenced with us from Monday 19th of 
December. John has a very been predominately 
working in Aged Care Community being 
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responsible for a large team of staff and many 
consumers. John has recently completed his 
Masters in Nursing and he looks forward to using 
all his expertise in working at Leederville. I will 
provide support to him over the ensuing weeks 
while he settles into his new role.

Also, I am pleased to inform you Sneha Michael 
who worked at Leederville for a number of 
years again has transferred from West Perth 
to the Clinical Service Manager’s role. Sneha 
has responsibility for all clinical day to day 
management of residents needs and she will  
be supported by Shristi Shahe.

I am sure both John and Sneha will take  
the time to meet and work with you over  
the ensuing weeks.

Lastly, I would like to take this opportunity  
to thank you for your ongoing support to 
Rosewood Leederville.

Kind regards,
Jackie Shade

General Managers Message



Sneha believes Rosewood 
has a great culture and 
team members that make 
you feel comfortable, 
innovative environment 
& a clear and developed 
organizational structure.

Sneha likes to travel, and her dream destination 
is London, as she has seen it’s picturesque views 
in many movies. 

Welcome back to Rosewood Leederville, Sneha.

LEEDERVILLE

Operations Manager

Introducing Leederville New Operations  
Manager, John Bogoevski.

John was born in Australia and moved to Europe 
until the age of 15, where he grew up living 
between Croatia and Macedonia.

John started working at McDonald’s as a 
teenager and after 3 years, was managing 2 of 
their restaurants. He then commenced a career 
in telecommunications in management roles with 
both Optus and Telstra & had the pleasure to 
work and live in Singapore briefly working for 
Optus Singtel.

John then worked for the Federal Government 
holding management roles in both Employment 
services and Centrelink.

He has worked in Aged Care since 2008 as case 
manager in community care and transition care 
& has led large teams in Aged Care over the 
years working for Amana Living, Catholic Homes 

and Kincare, having also 
done several consultation 
projects with WA Public 
Health over the years.
 
John thinks the facilities at 
Rosewood are amazing. 
Also their focus on quality 
care & strong values which 
he says are demonstrated 
by staff on a daily basis. 

In John’s spare time he 
loves reading, watching 
history movies and daily 
walks with his 2 dogs Coco and Tiffany.

His favourite destination is Fiji – “I absolutely 
adore the blissful benefits of such exotic south 
pacific getaway!” - John said.

Welcome to Rosewood, John 

New Staff: Clinical Nurse

Introducing Leedervilles New Clinical Nurse 
Manager, Sneha Michael.

Sneha was born in India & grew up in Kerala. She 
moved to Australia in 2012 to do her adaptation 
program and started her career at Hellenic 
Community Aged Care where she was for 10 
years. Sneha was previously an RN here at 
Leederville from 2016 - 2021, before moving to 
West Perth for the Deputy Nurse Manager role. 
She has transferred back to Leederville as our 
new Clinical Nurse Manager.



	y Operations Manager  
John Bogoevski 		   
John.bogoevski@rosewood.org.au 

	y Clinical Nurse Manager  
Sneha Michael		   
Sneha.michael@rosewood.org.au 

	y Deputy Clinical Nurse Manager  
Shristi Shahi 	  
Shristi.shahi@rosewood.org.au  
*doesn’t work Thursdays

January Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to all of Leederville’s residents 
celebrating in January:

	y Carol Ukich
	y Margaret Leavesley
	y Pat Oates
	y Santina Curelic
	y Wendy Burridge
	y Maria Costantino
	y Pat Sugars
	y Christine Sadler

WEST PERTH

New Admissions
We would like to extend a very warm welcome to 
our newest West Perth residents:

	y Rodney Cummings
	y Phillis Broadhurst      
	y Patricia Holland
	y Ivy Baraiolo
	y Nick Kakulas
	y Robin Crabbe

January Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to all of West Perth’s 
residents celebrating in January: 

	y Irene Burling
	y Palma Martellotta
	y Ronald Grose
	y Rob Penno
	y Joy Power

New Admissions
We would like to extend a very warm welcome to  
our newest Leederville residents:

	y Margaret Synnott 
	y Margaret Groom
	y Tony Zekulich 

 

January reminder for 
Leederville relatives




